
Oltman PTO meeting minutes    10-14-19 
1 staff, 9 parents 
 
Secretaries Report reviewed and approved. 
Treasurers Report reviewed and approved. 

 Voted to add $50 to the Battle of the Books budget for snacks/prizes for the scavenger hunt 
 
Principals Report 

 Conferences – 1st one went well.  2nd one on the 15th. 

 Meals were a big hit.  Thank you to the PTA for organizing that. 

 “Like” Documentary film on Oct 25th.  Will show it during the dance for parents.  Students will see it during the day. 

 Courage Retreat went well.  The kids really enjoy it.  Maybe in house next year to save money (bussing is expensive).  
Teachers try to reiterate topics each month to keep it relevant. 

 The district is not celebrating Halloween this year, due to it not being an inclusive holiday.  This is district wide.   
o A suggestion was made to move Spirit week to Halloween week.  Spirit week currently lines up with either 

Park or East Ridge homecoming week. 
 
Old business 

 Swim Night confirmed for Nov 22nd from 6-8 pm.  Deadline will be Nov 7th.  1st 150 participants – size limit due to pool 
size and lifeguards.  We will send out flyers week of Oct 21st.  

o Decided not to serve concessions due to kids being wet going in and out of the pool area and not wanting 
food/drinks in pool area. 

 Make your Mark boards are almost finished and should be hung up soon! 

 Fall Fundraiser - Scrip  
o Kicked it off.  Sales end Oct 31st. 
o Advertised on Facebook, Raider Update video, email, newsletter 
o Pick up physical gift cards at Distribution on Nov 14th from 2-6 in the café.  Must be picked up by an adult.  
o Bonus percentages Oct 19-26th.  

 
New business 

 Voted in Missy Boettcher as Co-President 

 Voted in Karie Larson as Fundraiser Chair 
 
Next meeting 

o Nov 11th – will have a guest speaker on vaping before the PTO meeting.  Speaker will be in the auditorium 
from 6:30-7:30.  PTO meeting from 7:30-8.  

 
Meeting adjourned. 


